
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

We reach out to you with only a few more weeks of school to go!  It’s amazing how fast 

the year has gone.  We hope that your children have had a terrific school year and are 

excited for the summer months.  Below are a few important items for your consideration: 

1. May Events and Graduation - May is filled with events, activities, field days, 

awards ceremonies, orientations, concerts, sporting events, and so much 

more!  Event details can be found on 

our District and Athletic websites.  Graduation is set to occur this year at 

Riverside Park on Thursday, June 6th, at 7pm.  The car promenade will begin at 

5:45 pm, departing from the Jr-Sr HS parking lot.  We hope you can join us!  

2. June 6th Early Dismissal – Please note the early dismissal schedule for the last 

day of school. Junior-Senior High School students will be dismissed at 11:08 

am and elementary students at 11:48 am. Lunches will be served. 

3. Riverview Strategic Plan Stakeholder Survey – Every three years, the 

Pennsylvania Department of Education (PDE) requires school districts to review 

and update their strategic plan. To provide the best educational experience for 

our students, we ask that at least one parent in each household complete 

the Riverview 2025-2028 Strategic Plan Stakeholder Survey (based on the 

experience of your oldest child).  The survey is best completed on a computer 

and should take 15-30 minutes. We appreciate your time and feedback. 

4. 2024-2027 Special Education and School Counseling Plans – PDE has 

approved our Riverview K-12 School Counseling Plan and Special Education 

Plan.  We thank our special education teachers and school counselors for their 

ongoing and tireless support of our students and families.  

5. 2024-2029 Science Resources – Our Science Exploration Committee has spent 

two years evaluating science resources and have chosen a K-8 resource titled 

“Elevate Science.” The committee believes that this "science by doing" approach 

will greatly benefit our students. More information is available on the “Riverview 
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Academics” page of our website under “K-8 Science Curriculum.”  Additionally, 

materials can be viewed in the Central Office Conference Room until the end of 

the school year. 

That's all for this week!  Thank you for your continued support of the Riverview School 

District. Please stay happy, peaceful, and safe as we approach the summer months. 

Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 
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